
WOMEN’S NETWORK OF TEMPLE BETH TZEDEK SUPPORTS 

 

Our new pins represent a thank you gift to those who choose to donate $180 or more to Torah Fund. All donations, large and small, 
are appreciated. Consider a donation in honor of or in memory of a loved one. More information about Torah Fund may be found on 
www,jtsa.edu/torah-fund or on Temple Beth Tzedek’s Women’s Network page on btzbuffalo.org 

Remember greeting cards are available to acknowledge joys and sorrows. For paper cards, contact Linda Boxer; for ecards go on line 
to Torah Fund eCards – Send an eCard to a loved one. (jtsa.edu)  
  
You may donate on line:  https://inspired.jtsa.edu/give/314821/#!/donation/checkout 

You may mail your check, payable to Torah Fund, to Linda Boxer, 6 Village Gate Court, Buffalo, NY 14221. 

Questions? Contact Women’s Network Torah Fund Co-Chairs 
Linda Boxer  boxerlinda@gmail.com   716-390-6861            Linda Steinhorn  oralin330@aol.com  716-634-6330 

 
Thank you for your generosity! 
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